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Press Release

Officer / Supervisor Making Release: Chief of Police Christopher Sanborn
Type of Incident: Promotion of Sergeant Michael Hinkley

Date / Time of Incident: February 8, 2024 @ 11:00 A.M.

Location of Incident: Gorham Police Department

Narrative:

The Gorham Police Department is pleased to announce the promotion of Sergeant Michael Hinkley. Sergeant
Hinkley joined the Gorham Police Department in October of 2015. He has been assigned to the Patrol Division
since his employment with the Gorham Police Department. Sergeant Hinkley holds an associate degree from
Southern Maine Community College. He is a drug recognition expert, field training officer and a member of
the Cumberland County E.S.U. Team. Sergeant Hinkley will be assigned to the midnight patrol shift. I am
looking forward to working with Sergeant Hinkley in his new role and am delighted to support his desire to
grow his law enforcement career within the Town of Gorham Police Department. Congratulations to Sergeant
Michael Hinkley on your promotion!

The information presented here is preliminary and subject to change. In the interest of providing information to the
media and the public, we wanted to ensure that you had as much information as quickly as possible. It is possible that

this information may change as the investigation continues.
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